
Dream Catchers Two 

Two years ago, in association with a school-oriented company known as “School Box”, our 

Dream Catchers One team went off to build a one room school house in Nicaragua. The 

endeavor proved to be a very successful, rewarding and invaluable experience for all 

involved, one that we will never forget. In fact, our Nicaraguan experience has been so 

memorable that it has provided us with the inspiration to continue on with our humanitarian 

ways this July in Kenya, Africa. This year’s team consists of: Jaynie Burnell, Lucy Mayor, 

Sherri Porth, Sherri Alexander, Kathleen Kelson, Donna Johnston, Lorie Henderson, Sandra 

Fitzpatrick, Maria Antonio and Dana Mader. With “Education First (EF) Tours” leading 

the way, we leave for Kenya on July 5th and return on the 17th.  While there, we look forward 

to working at a grassroots level in the community we will be serving. The job at hand will be 

that of building a school, constructing a water-well, or something in relation to proper waste 

disposal. We also look forward to enjoying the wonders of the Kenya and Africa, from the 

Serengeti to the Maasi Mara, we are certain that the trip will inspire on us on (once again) to 

another exotic educational adventure yet to reveal our Dreamcatcher destiny. 

 

 


